Parkers Chapel School Board Meeting

Administration Building June 27, 2016 @ 6pm

- Meeting was Called to Order at 6pm and a quorum was established with the presence of Howard Skinner, Lisa Murray, John Morgan, and Jason Hardy. Not present was Wes Taylor. Also present was Michael White, CADM Architects, El Dorado News, and John Gross.
- II. The Board was presented an alternative plan for the new parking lot that would allow the sidewalks and memorials in front of the high school to not be disturbed. After consideration of the amount of parking lost and the inability to manage the water drainage problems in that area, the Board tabled the discussion on the changes.
- III. The Board unanimously agreed to take a break at 6:50pm to attend the Town Hall meeting with the intent to reconvene to make a final decision about the plans.
- IV. The Board reconvene the meeting at 8:24pm, with the presence of all Board members listed above, and unanimously approved a motion to change the current plans for the parking lot to the new alternative plans that will allow the memorials and sidewalks in front of the high school to be preserved.
- V. The meeting was Adjourned at 8:40pm

Howard Skinner	7/11/2016
School Board Vice President	Date
Jason Hardy	7/11/2016
School Board Secretary	Date